.~ " Planet Soccer will be running
before & after school clubs in your child’s
school this summer term. To see what
clubs will be running in your child’s school,
or for more information, please visit the
website below or scan the QR Code

https://planet-soccer.info/book-a-club/

ail: admin@planet-soccer.info
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